
24th July to 9th August 2020

Summer Series - Foundations

26th July 2020

All Age Service led by Rhoda and her team

Luke 6:46-49

The wise and foolish builders

2nd August 2020

Madeleine Gilbert

Luke 8:1-15

Parable of the sower

9th August 2020

Luke 10:25-37

Parable of the good Samaritan



You can now access the video sermons on the website, Youtube and Facebook. You

can use the links below to go to your preferred platform.

Facebook YouTube Website

Life Group Leaders

We want to say a huge thank you to all our life group leaders on behalf of the OBC

family for looking after us so well over these past months. It has been a great

privilege for us to be in touch with them each week and hear how well the virtual

meetings are doing and how they are helping to meet the needs of their group. It is

so good that we can meet in smaller family groups now until we can come back

together as a whole church.

We would encourage anyone who is not yet part of a group to 'get connected'. Its a

great way of supporting one another through prayer, encouragement and looking at

the Word of God and, of course, having a good chat and laugh along the way.

We trust you will all enjoy the summer break, whether away, having relatives visit or,

like us, making the most of the garden and, hopefully, sunshine! We pray God's

blessing upon you as you continue to walk with Him.

With our love and prayers,

Peter & Kate

Notice from the Trustees

If you have tithes or offerings you would like to give but have been unable to due to

the church closure, you can post cheques made out to “Oakham Baptist Church”

addressed to the Treasurer c/o Oakham Baptist Church, Melton Road, LE15 6AY.

Please do not send cash.

https://www.facebook.com/OakhamBaptistChurch/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4BbxSsvRFwPNEu0EQaeeHg/
https://oakhambaptist.org.uk/Groups/340353/Online_Services.aspx


Confidential Prayer Line

If you would like confidential prayer for God's healing, peace, protection or any other

matter at all, then please contact us using the following information and we will be

delighted to talk and pray with you over the phone. 

You are invited to join together in prayer at the church’s prayer meetings on Zoom,

which are taking place every week.

Contact admin@oakhambaptist.org.uk for information.

Simply email ministryteam@oakhambaptist.org.uk giving your name and phone

number and we will call you back.

Let us always remember, God has His strong hold upon us all. Psalm 91:14-16

With our love & prayers,

Peter & Kate



PRAYER CHAIN

Please contact one of the following people to share emergency prayer request:

John Donald john.donald3@btopenworld.com 07596 118036

Julie Leefe julieleefe@live.co.uk 07721 369744

The next Newsletter will be sent out on Friday, 7th August 2020. All articles and

updates to be included in that edition of the Newsletter should be received by

Monday, 3rd August 2020. This Newsletter edition will cover 7th - 23rd August

2020. Please send your articles by emailing newsletter@oakhambaptist.org.uk or

contact Ebe in the office on 01572 724990.

Ebe (Administrator): admin@oakhambaptist.org.uk

Church office: 01572 724990

Newsletter: newsletter@oakhambaptist.org.uk

Elder

Julie Leefe 07721 369744

Secretary: secretary@oakhambaptist.org.uk

Treasurer: treasurer@oakhambaptist.org.uk

Children and Youth Worker

Rhoda Gibson: rhoda@oakhambaptist.org.uk




